
1 of 1 

 CITY OF ST. HELENS PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

 M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO: City Council & Planning Commission 
FROM: Jacob A. Graichen, AICP, City Planner 
RE: Police station location discussion at the March 13, 2024 CC/PC joint meeting 
DATE: March 4, 2024 
 

 
A couple of consultants from Mackenzie Inc. will be present to facilitate discussion about a potential location 
for the city’s new police station.  This is in response to the Council’s desire for this discussion with the 
Planning Commission following the appeal of the proposed site at the intersection of Kaster Road and Old 
Portland Road. 
 
We do not have materials in advance to put in the packet, but Mackenzie Inc. is preparing them for this 
meeting. 


	From: Jacob A. Graichen, aicp, City Planner

